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CURRENT STATEMENT
CONCERNING COVID-19

Dear Bugatti enthusiasts,

The COVID-19 pandemic and measures to contain the outbreak are having an unprecedented
impact on public life. The current situation affects our team and our work no less than the rest
of France, Europe and the world.

The various necessary regulations implemented by European governments make it impossible,
amongst other things, to maintain the supply chain of production and spare parts. Bugatti has
therefore been suspended production of its hyper sports cars in Molsheim as from 20 March
2020. Mobile work, wherever possible, is being expanded.

We are constantly monitoring the situation and adapting our response daily to the development

of the COVID-19 pandemic in accordance with the recommendations of the French as well as
the German government and the World Health Organization (WHO).
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We recommend that you follow the instructions given by the authorities in your place of
residence and the WHO to protect yourself and others from the virus. Priority number one:
please stay healthy.

We have decided to continue to keep you up-to-date with information about Bugatti and our
hyper sports cars in these unusual times. As soon as the general conditions allow, we will all
together be back at full speed.

With the best wishes for you and your families.

Your Bugatti Communications team
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